
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 
Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2023-
06-21/R-17) adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on June 21st, 2023. 
 

This the 22nd day of June, 2023. 
 

 

 

Amy T. Harvey  
Deputy Town Clerk 

 

 
  



 
A RESOLUTION TO EXTEND SUE HUNTER’S TERM ON THE HOUSING ADVISORY BOARD TO 
SEPTEMBER 30, 2023.  (2023-06-21/R-17) 
 
WHEREAS, Sue Hunter’s term is set to expire on June 30, 2023; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Housing Advisory Board (HAB) elected to delay their recommendation on the two open 
tenant/homeowner seats until late summer so they could invite all applicants for those seats to join 
the HAB meeting and answer questions; and  
 
WHEREAS, the HAB preferred to consider all applicants together, including the application for 
incumbent HAB member Sue Hunter, when voting for the two open tenant/homeowner seats; and 
WHEREAS, the Council wants to allow the Chair to continue in that capacity over the summer.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council extends 
Sue Hunter’s term to September 30, 2023. 
 
This the 21st day of June, 2023. 
 
 
..end 


